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February 7, 2020

REFERENCE: RoHS 3 — Pre-Roll Tubes

This letter is in response to your request of Flint Hills Resources to provide you with
information as it relates to the polypropylene product pre-roll tubes.

Pre-Roll Tubes conforms to the RoHS Directive (2011/65/EU) and/or amendments ((EU)
2015/863 - RoHS 3) restricting the use of Heavy Metals, PBB’s, PBDE’s, and phthalates.
Flint Hills Resources does not test each raw material or product we produce for trace
amounts of the substances listed.

Ultimately, customers must make their own determination that their use of our product(s)
is safe, lawful, and technically suitable for their intended application(s). If you have any
other questions please contact me at (903) 239-5332 or blair.colby@fhr.com.

Regards,

Blair Colby
Product Service Specialist

118 Huntsman Way - Longview, Texas 75602



